
 

       

    
  

  

09 July 2024 

LCO.JCP.NewSchoolTies 

Dear Families 

New Stowmarket High School Ties 

We now have stock of the new ties available for you to purchase at a reduced cost of £2.50, please 
log on to ParentPay to make payment.   

If your child is currently in Year 7 their new tie colour in September will be blue, and if they are in 

year 8 their new tie colour will be red. 

If you need any help with your ParentPay details, please email finance@stowhigh.com 

Kind Regards 

Lisa Cobbold 

Finance Officer 
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